Principal Report
Wylie West Junior High
May 11, 2020

Total Student Count 836 up 3 students from the last report in Jan.

5th grade - 200 Attendance- 97.8%

6th grade - 223 Attendance- 97.6%

7th grade - 209 Attendance- 97.9%

8th grade - 204 Attendance- 97.3%
= Overall: 97.7

Last WWJH report was (3/2/20200) a week before we left for Spring Break. We have not returned to

reqular school since then, due to COVID-19.

Week of March 16, 2020 started preparing for Online Learning.
The week of March 23, 2020 launched Online Learning “Google Classroom”
Principals divided Google classroom up and started monitoring & participating each day.
The week of March 30, 2020 started zoom department meetings by grade level (10 meetings a
week)
o Staff members started completing a Check-In Questions “Google Form” once a week.
o Teachers started Zooms with their students.
The week of April 20, 2020 combined zoom staff meetings to grades 5th - 8th departments (5
meetings a week)
The week of May 4th - 8th, 2020 celebrated “Teacher Appreciation Week”
o May 4th cooked & served breakfast burritos to our WWJH family & district cafeteria
staff (drive thru/pick up style)
o May 8th cooked & served lunch to our WWJH family & district cafeteria staff
(drive thru/pick up style)
o Wylie PTO provided Teacher Appreciation card along with gift cards to “Raising Canes” &
“Target” These were handed out on May 8, 2020 during their lunch pick-up
The week of May 11, 2020 starts the 8th week of online learning!!!

Other activities

March 20, 2020 continued “Bulldog Impacts” we awarded students that we did not recognize
before we went on Spring Break.

March 27 - May 8, 2020 “Bulldog Impacts Zoom Style” Started recognizing students for their
involvement and efforts with online learning.

April 3, 2020 started “Bulldog Impacts for teachers” Students and parents nominate teachers for
their efforts this school year and their continued efforts with online learning.

May 15, 2020 we will recognize parents for their help this year and their continuing help to
educate their students during online learning.

Wrap up online learning on May 21, 2020.

Preparing for the 2020 - 2021 school year!!!

Looking at not requiring all 6th grade students to take Double Block Math. Students that need
extra math help will be recommended for Double Block Math in 6th grade. This will match up with
what the 7th and 8th grade students have been doing.

Looking at starting a new elective class next year for 6th grade students “Digital Citizenship”
semester course backed with a semester of 6th grade Art. Students will learn the proper ways to
communicate on social media, students will learn Google Classroom, and many more beginner
skills to prepare them for the digital world.

Start a Leadership class for selected 8th graders called LEAD. This class will continue to build on
the leadership skills students learned in their 7th grade BUILD class. These students will continue
to learn leadership skills while using them to help build a positive school community working in
conjunction with Student Council and JS2S. Students will also work on outreach projects with our
Wylie Community.

Social Media:

Follow us on Instagram & Facebook @wyliewestjuniorhighschool
Follow us on Twitter @WylieWestIrHigh
#GoWestBestInTheWest



